
From: Diana or Wes [mailto:busybees2@juno.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2012 11:37 AM 
To: Parks, Timothy; Martin, Al; Rummel, Marsha; dokroley@dorschnerassociates.com; trbarchi@aol.com; 
jaharrin@tds.net; rslayton@erdman.com; mhuggins@charter.net; lufler@education.wisc.edu 
Cc: Ellingson, Susan 
Subject: Ideal Bldg proposal 
 
Hello, 
  
I live in the Greenbush neighborhood and have concerns about proposed Building at the Ideal 
Body shop site. 
  
My biggest concern regarding this proposal is the height.  I attended the first Greenbush meeting 
where Galina presented their plan and at that time we expressed that the height was to high for 
this neighborhood. 5 stories is quite imposing as I know, living near St Mary's.  At that meeting 
there was the suggestion of stepping it down as it went west into the neighborhood.  As I saw in 
latest drawings, this did not happen. 
  
I believe it is important to create more housing in Greenbush and some multi story is acceptable 
but limiting the height is essential. 
  
Please put serious weight on this and the other concerns that the neighbors are expressing.  The 
people of Greenbush work hard to make this feel like a neighborly neighborhood. 
  
Diana Cohen 
706 S Orchard St. 
 


